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Dear Boys & Girls Clubs Families, 
 

In collaboration with many of the local school districts we serve, Boys & Girls Clubs  
of Northeast Ohio is happy to announce K-12, in-person, virtual Learning Centers for students. 
ClubSmart Learning Centers will serve as a support to each school district’s virtual learning 
initiatives. Students will have a safe place to learn, receive support from trained adults and be 
provided with opportunities to access, complete, and submit academic requirements.   
 

Meals, educational support and Boys & Girls Clubs programming will be provided.  We 
encourage those families who need this program to take full advantage.  However, please keep in 
mind, space is limited, so only use these resources if needed.  We will be accepting applications 
until all spaced have been filled.  Please check with your local Club to determine if space is 
available. Applications can be picked up and dropped off at your local Boys & Girls Club. 
Parents/Guardians will be oriented at the start of the program.  You will be notified by phone if 
your child has secured a spot.  Submitting an application does not guarantee a spot in the 
program. 
 

Please note that all State of Ohio and CDC recommendations for social distancing, 
sanitation, and safety will be implemented within our virtual center. The safety of our children 
and staff are of the upmost importance. Thus, students must come to the center with a mask and 
have a temperature below 100F.  We look forward to providing support to the families of 
Northeast Ohio and are here to answer any questions you may have.  Please e-mail Amy Skolnik 
at asknolnik@bgcneo.org for more information or with questions. 


